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Comments: I am concerned for the future of the Sweet Water Lake and the state planning on making it a state

park. I am concerned for the preservation of allowing local ranchers access to the area for their grazing permits

and what will happen to the outfitter that has been operating there for decades. The road to the lake is not built

for increased traffic and I am concerned about safety if there is a fire because there is only one way out. The

area does have camping and I feel that you would ruin the authentic feel of the area by having RV spots and by

doing this there is impacts on wildlife.  Why do they need multiple housing for employees? Another concern is

that the decision makers today will not be living at the lake and will not be here in the next 10-20 plus years to

see the impact of their decisions. Please take these comments into consideration.

 

Thank you. Marisa


